47

ETELMAN HOUSE

(Board of Trustees Meeting, July 5, 1970)

Dr. Richards explained the increasing difficulty
with requests for use of the Etelman House by personnel
from the White House and Congress. The Board went on
record as reaffirming its policy that the house be

retained exclusively for use by College connected people.




